
                       
 

 

 

Exploring the perceptions and experiences 

of public health within the role of the 

radiographer 

Are you currently registered as a Diagnostic 

Radiographer in the UK? 

Would you like to share your view/experiences of 

Public Health? 

We would like to hear from you!  

 

 

 

 

 Contact Elaine Carroll (e.carroll@rgu.ac.uk) for more information 

or if you have any queries about this study.  

SOR Member No: 84439 

This study has been reviewed and approved by the School of 

Health Sciences Research Ethics Committee (Ref SHS/20/41). 

Access the anonymous online questionnaire  

(1st-15th March 2021) at: 

https://robertgordonuniversity.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/

exploring-the-perceptions-and-experiences-of-public-

health 
 

Thank you 

for your help 

in advance 

mailto:e.carroll@rgu.ac.uk
https://robertgordonuniversity.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/exploring-the-perceptions-and-experiences-of-public-health
https://robertgordonuniversity.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/exploring-the-perceptions-and-experiences-of-public-health
https://robertgordonuniversity.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/exploring-the-perceptions-and-experiences-of-public-health

